
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2020 
 
 
 
Jerry Rusthoven 
Assistant Director 
Planning & Zoning Department 
City of Austin 
 
 
 
Re: Clovis & Kemp Rezoning, C14-2020-0039 
 
 

On behalf of the property owners, we respectfully request a postponement of this case from July 

14, 2020 to July 28, 2020 to assure that surrounding property owners and renters have access 

to accurate information before the cases are discussed at public hearing.   

 

We remain available for any questions or clarifications on the matter.  

 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
Victoria Haase 
 
 
 
 
 
Ron Thrower 
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